ARELLANO UNIVERSITY

SCHOOL OF LLAW

From : OFFICE OF THE DEAN

To - ALL CONCERNED

Date : FEBRUARY 28, 2024

Subject UPDATED HEALTH PROTOCOL FOR MIDTERM
EXAMINATIONS

The AUSL Medical and Dental Clinic has issued the “Updated Health
Protocol for the Midterm Examinations.”

Attached herewith is the said protocol.

For your guidance, information and strict compliance. .

Do . Navarro
Dean 7/77/1 ¢
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FROM: AUSL MEDICAL CLINIC
TO: ALL CONCERNED
DATE: FEBRUARY 28, 2024

SUBJECT: UPDATED HEALTH PROTOCOL FOR MIDTERM EXAMINATIONS

In preparation for the return of the onsite classes, please be guided by the following
protocols.

1. Campus Protocol
a. Before Entry

To maximize the well-being, and health benefits for students, and to
ensure a well-conceived emergency preparedness, students are required to
submit the duly accomplished Medical Information Sheet online. Those
who have submitted before need not submit again. This form can be
accessed through the AIMS Portal (arellanolaw.edu).

This would aid AUSL health personnel deliver the most appropriate and
effective treatment and support, as well as in assessing and responding to
health issues when the need arises.

Rest assured that all the data gathered will be strictly confidential.
Students, however, may opt not to answer certain sensitive questions.

Students with fever and Flu-like symptoms are discouraged to take the
exam onsite. g
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b. While inside the campus

Wearing of proper face masks indoor is optional but is highly
encouraged for those who are pregnant, immunocompromised, senior
citizens, and individuals with cough and colds.

Everyone is encouraged to wash and sanitize hands frequently. Hand
Sanitizers, alcohol, and liquid soaps are provided at designated areas
around the campus and inside AUSL school premises.

Optimized ventilation as well as proper hygiene and other measures to avoid
transmission risks will continue to be implemented to prevent the spread of infection
in our university setting.

Whilst the state of public health emergency has already been lifted, the health
sector of the AUSL shall continue to remain vigilant to ensure adequate health
system capacity in the event that it is required.

Finally, updated guidelines from time to time will be issued based on the Alert
Level System issued by the Department of Health and the Inter—Agency Task Force
for the Management of Emerging Infectious Diseases.

Please be guided accordingly.

For your information and guidance.

Atty. Jud e Y. Yulo, MD
Medical Director, AUSL Clinic

Copy Furnished:

Executive Director Gabriel P. Dela Pefia
Dean Domingo M. Navarro

Vice Dean Erik C. Lazo
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